

AUG - 2 2016

President Boyd Austin Mayor, Dallas

First Vice President Dorothy Hubbard Mayor, Albany

Second Vice President Linda Blechinger Mayor, Auburn

Third Vice PresidentPhil Best
Mayor, Dublin

Immediate Past President Mike Bodker Mayor, Johns Creek

Executive Director Lamar Norton July 28, 2016

Mr. Bob Schwartz City Manager 110 West Clark St Oxford, GA 30054-2274

Dear Bob:

I want to thank you for your service during the past year as a member of the Member Services Advisory Council. Following consultation with GMA President Boyd Austin, I would like to ask you to continue to serve on this important committee in 2016-2017. The Advisory Council has provided valuable feedback and suggestions to the staff on a number of member services initiatives, and we look forward to the group's continued guidance in the coming year.

For your information, this year's Council will be chaired by GMA Third Vice President Phil Best, mayor of Dublin. The Council will likely meet three to four times between now and the end of June 2017, with one or two of these meetings being conducted electronically. Our current plans are to schedule the first meeting in September in a central Georgia location. You will be receiving more details in the near future. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact Bill Thornton at (678) 686-6230 or bthornton@gmanet.com.

Thanks again for all you do to support the work of the Association.

Sincerely.

Lamar Norton
Executive Director

C: Mayor Boyd Austin, President